
Kenmore Board of  Trade 

The Towpath Trail is a big deal going 
from Cleveland to New Philadelphia, 
passing through the Cuyahoga Valley 
National Park and our community. 
We have the only floating trail in the 
system. Come to see it and enjoy it! 
 
The storage buildings were removed 
by Metro Parks and the land is in the 
process of being cleaned up. The 
area is not large enough for a visitor 
center but plans for the future in-
cludes access from the lake to the 
canal for users to portage canoes 
and kayaks and a picnic area.. 
 
In the future, it is planned to build a 
trail connection to the Firestone Park 
adjacent to the Firestone Country 
Club. 

In the future Metro Parks plans to build a visitor center on this site. This 
will feature the proposed water trail on the lakes, the Towpath Trail and 
also canal history. 
 
David Culbertson 
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GOOD THINGS ARE HAPPENING  
IN THE KENMORE COMMUNITY 

 
Kenmore Board Of 

Trade Officer  
Phone Numbers 

 
President 

David Culbertson 
330.753.1151 

 
1st Vice President 

Roger Ormsby 
330.548.4241 

 
Membership  

Chairman 
& Treasurer 

John Buntin Jr. 
330.745.5530 

 
Secretary 
Bud Couts 

330.785.4737 

Trail North of the Wilbeth Rd. Trail Head 
across the South end of Summit Lake 

Parking lot on Manchester Road South of the former storage building site and the canal.  

There was a red barn on this site sometime ago. 

Towpath Trail on Manchester Road 

 

 

Let us hear from you  

on what you 

would like us to do  

in our community.  

Help us work  

in our community  

to make it even better. 
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General meetings  

of  
The Kenmore  

Board Of Trade  
are held  

the first Wednesday  
of  

each month  
 11:45 am.  

at  
The Church  

On The Boulevard  
754 Kenmore Blvd.  
Akron, OH 44314 

 

K E N M O R E  B O A R D  O F  T R A D E  G E N E R A L  M E E T I N G  

The Speaker for the May 4, 2011 meeting will be Robert Bowman Deputy Mayor 
and Director of Economic Development for the City of Akron. This will be an in-
teresting meeting because the speaker will know what is going on presently in our 
city and also in the future.  
 
There is a lot going on with the Goodyear development, the biomedical district and 
other things. 

U P C O M I N G  I M P O R T A N T  E V E N T S  

West Akron Board of Trade Annual Charity Golf Outing 
 

June 24, 2011 at Barberton Brookside Country Club, 3727 Golf Course Road, Norton, OH 
44203 
Registration starts @ 9:02 am., Shotgun starts @ 10:43 am. 
Hole in One Contest—$10,000 Grand Prize, Monitored by  www.Verishot.com 
Sponsorship Levels: 
Harvester—Event Sponsor—$1,000 
-  includes golf team entrant fees, custom banner with logo, special recognition and  
   advertising. 
Brew Master—Beverage Sponsor—$800 
-  includes custom banner with logo on beverage cart, special recognition and advertising. 
King Kreole—Lunch Sponsor—$400 
-  includes signs on each cart, special recognition and advertising. 
Top Chef—Contest Sponsor—$100 
-   includes custom banner at registration, special recognition and advertising. 
Caesar—Hole Sponsor—$50 
-   includes custom sign at one hole, special recognition. 

South Akron Board of Trade Thanksgiving in May 
 

Friday, May 6, 2011 at 11:30 am.—1:00 pm. Italian Buffet will be served. 
Cost: $7.00 for tickets in advance or $10.00 at the door. 
Place: 941 Princeton Street, Akron, OH 44311. 
Donation will be given to OPEN M, Firestone Park YMCA, Project Ed Bear,  
All American Soap Box Derby and Edwin Shaw Challenge Golf 
Canned good donations are welcome for the food pantry! 

For more information contact: 

Cheryl Cox—Phone: 330-928-4133, email: ccco@prodigy.net 

Connie Delehanty—Phone: 330-836-4239, email: cdelehanty@printplususa.com 

Join us at the meeting on May 4, 2011 at 11:45 am. at  
The Church On The Boulevard, 754 Kenmore Boulevard. 

 
Remember this date: 

August 3, 2011 

Keith Shy, the Director 

of Metro Parks will be 

the speaker at our Mud 

Run Golf Course Outing. 

This is a big event with 

golf activities and prizes. 


